Steven Seee

From: Comcast Bill Teed <billteed@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:39 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

Please do not impose a tax on boats. Rhode Island is the ocean state and we want to encourage all boating activities and
not have boaters go to other states. Thank you.

Bill Teed
202 Hoxsie Avenue
Charlestown R|



